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Mewbourne Oil Company 
500 West Texas - Suite 1020 
Midland, TX 79701 

Attention: D. Paul Haden 

Administrative Order NSL-2560-A 

Dear Mr. Haden: 

Reference is made to your application dated January 19, 1994, for a non-standard Atoka gas well location 
for your existing Federal "N" Well No. 1 (API No. 30-015-25965), which was drilled in 1988 to a depth 
of 11,500 feet in the Morrow formation at a previously approved non-standard gas well location (Division 
Administrative Order NSL-2560, dated August 22, 1988) 467 feet from the South line and 660 feet from 
the West line (Unit M) of Section 6, Township 22 South, Range 26 East, NMPM, Eddy County, New 
Mexico. 

It is my understanding that said well will be recompleted to the Atoka formation, which pursuant to 
Division General Rule 104.C(2)(b), is also unorthodox. Further, Lots 3 through 7, the SE/4 NW/4 and 
the E/2 SWM (W/2 equivalent) of said Section 6 shall be dedicated to the well forming a 317.91-acre gas 
spacing and proration unit. 

By the authority granted me under the provisions of Division General Rule 104.F(l), the above-described 
unorthodox gas well location is hereby approved. 

Said Original Order NSL-2560 shall be placed in abeyance until further notice. 

William J. LeMatf 
Director / 

WJL/MES/amg 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
US Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad 
File: NSL-2560 

Sincerely, 


